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Director, Metropolitan and Regional Projects North
Department of Planning
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Department of PlanningR eceived
2 3 JUN 2011

Scanning Room
Attention: Mr Ben Eveleigh

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION: HONEYSUCKLE CENTRAL, LOT 25 HONEYSUCKLE
DRIVE, NEWCASTLE (MP 08−0043 MOD I)

Dear Mr Eveleigh,

l refer to your letter dated 18 May 201I (Your reference: MP08_0043 MOD I), received on 10 June201 I, regarding the subject modification to a previously approved project application forwarded to theRoads and Traffic Authority (RTA) for consideration. I also refer to the previous letter from the RTAdated 3 March 2009.

The RTA responded to the original project application in its letter dated 3 March 2009 and raised nomatters for inclusion in the Notice of Approval. The RTA has reviewed the information provided for theSection 75W modification and notes the assessment concludes there will not be a significant change tothe traffic impacts of the proposed development on the surrounding road network. Accordingly, theRTA has no objections to or requirements for the modification to the proposed development.

On the Minister's determination of this matter, it would be appreciated if a copy of the Project Approval
is forwarded to the RTA for record and / or action purposes.

Please address future correspondence related to the Hunter Region to the RTA's Newcastle office.
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If further advice is required, please contact me on (02) 4924 0240.

Yours sincerely,

; /

/Dave Young,i /
Manager, Laind Use~ Development
Infrastructffre Se/vices
Hunter Region//
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Cc General Manager
Newcastle City Council


